
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We wanted to try and make your life easier over the next week or so..Please check that 

you have completed and returned all of the slips and money for Year 6 as we have a 

very busy couple of weeks ahead and we appreciate how much there is to remember!  

Please note that if sufficient contributions are not made towards Harry Potter then 

this trip will sadly have to be cancelled .  This is such a shame as it is an end of year 

trip to celebrate their hard work and achievements.  

Date Event What you need to do 
Tuesday 16th and 

Wednesday 17th July 

Production ALL children back at school for 

6pm. 

Ticket requests filled in and sent 

back to the office with money. 

Tickets open to general sale from 

Monday 8th July 

Thursday 18th July Multicultural Day Why not come and share your 

culture with the class or even just 

a small group of children? Please 

return permission slip to class 

teacher. 

Friday 19th July Harry Potter Trip Slip to be completed stating 

whether your child can or cannot 

go and £24 contribution please by 

Monday 8th July. 

Monday 22nd July Leavers’ Luau,  

6-8pm 

Slip returned to class teacher 

stating whether your child will or 

won’t be attending. Free event 

funded from the PTFA. 

Tuesday 23rd July Leavers’ assembly, 

1pm 

Slip returned to class teacher 

stating how many seats you 

require (maximum of 2 per family). 
 


